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Congratulations to our fantastic X Country runners!   Everyone who has taken part has done 
exceptionally well.  Our Y3 girls took the silver medal for the season, with Y4 boys taking the gold and 
Y6 girls the bronze.  Madeleine won the gold medal for last week’s race, silver for the season and 
team bronze.  Very well done to everyone and thanks also to all the parents who have risen early on 
a Saturday morning to come and support their children. 
 
Well done to our Y5 basketball teams – we have one team through to next week’s final. 
 
FIRST TIME ADMISSIONS – SEPTEMBER 2016 - A reminder that children due to start school in 
September 2016, need to be registered  at www.leics.gov.uk/admissions  NO LATER THAN 15TH 
JANUARY 2016.  Any applications received after this will be treated as late applications with no 
guarantee of a place in your catchment school. 
 
HEADLICE 
Once again our little “friends” are back!  Please check your child’s hair at least weekly and teat any 
infestation you find promptly. 
 
The next two weeks at school…………….. 
Tuesday 8th December – the children in EYFS and KS1 will be visiting Mini Mischiefs in Market 
Harborough in the morning.  Thanks to Mrs White for the invitation and to the Friends for funding 
the transport. 
Wednesday 9th December – the KS2 children will be having a disco in the Stenning Hall between 1.00 
and 3.00pm.  Again, thanks are due to the Friends for funding this. 
Friday 11th December – the Choir have been invited to sing at Hallaton Manor.  Thanks to parents 
who have offered transport.  They will leave school at 1.40pm and leave Hallaton Manor at 2.50pm 
Tuesday 15th December – Dress Rehearsal for the Nativity. 
Wednesday 16th December – Nativity Performances at the Stenning Hall at 2.00pm and 6.00pm. 
Friday 18th December – please join us for Carols in the Church at 1.15pm.  School will close at 
2.30pm, but All Angels After School Club will until 3.30pm. 
 
Sunday 20th December – The choir have been invited to sing at the Carol Service in Hallaton Church 
on Sunday 20th December at 6.30pm.  Forms will be sent out. 
 
CHRISTINGLE - We will be holding our annual Christingle Service in Church at 2.00pm on Thursday 7th 
January.   Your child’s Christingle candle is attached and we would be grateful if you could pop in any 
loose change over the next few weeks.  The children should return them to school on 7th January.  All 
proceeds are sent to the Children’s Society.  
 

From the Friends 

We would be grateful for donations towards our Christmas Hampers, these can be left 

in the box in the playground.    

The Friends Facebook page - like our page and keep up to date with our fundraising, 

events etc https://www.facebook.com/HallatonPrimarySchool  
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